



MARKEATON PRIMARY SCHOOL BROMLEY STREET DERBY DE22 1HL

Telephone: 01332 347374

e-mail: admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk Website: www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. I. Johnson (Hons) NPQH

Care Curiosity Determination

Ref: Sch/Visits and Activities/Y2 Derby Museum

26th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y2 'Me, Myself and I' Topic

As part of our exciting Year 2 topic "Me, Myself and I", we are very pleased to share with you some upcoming trips and workshops that will support and enrich the children's learning.

• <u>Derby Museum Visit – Thursday 11th December</u>. A wonderful opportunity to learn more about Florence Nightingale, dress up and learn about the past. Children should arrive at school for **8.40am**, the **coach will be leaving school at 9.10am**. They should wear their school uniform, a warm coat and sensible walking shoes. We estimate to arrive back in school for **3.25pm**. Please ensure we have your upto-date contact details, should we need to contact you in the event of an emergency

All children need to bring with them a drink (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a packed lunch in a *small*, named backpack. If you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch, please email the School Office by Friday 21st November 2025 via admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with your child's name and class and quoting 'Y2 Derby Museum' in the subject line. We cannot receive orders after this date as correct supplies are ordered in by our School Kitchen to avoid waste. Should you require a school packed lunch, please bring a small empty backpack to carry it in.

For this trip to go ahead, we will need additional volunteers. If you are able to help, please can you let us know by emailing us at admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with 'Y2 Derby Museum' in the subject line and state your child's name and class. We will notify you by email should your assistance be required.

- <u>Toys in the Past Workshop</u> <u>Wednesday 5th November</u>. This hands-on workshop led by outside providers 'Get the Specialists' will allow children to learn about history in a practical hands-on way; explore toys and playground games from the past and even make their own simple game to take home.
- <u>Mini First Aid Workshop</u> <u>Friday 14th November</u>. Children will take part in a practical session led by outside providers from 'Mini First Aid Nottingham' to learn important first aid skills in a fun and ageappropriate way. We will have the chance to learn how to keep ourselves safe and practice simple techniques like applying plasters, calling for help, learning about the recovery position, etc.

We are very much looking forward to these activities and we know the children will gain a great deal from them. Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Activities such as these can only go ahead with your financial support; we are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.20 per child. This trip has been set up on ParentMail to allow donations for those who wish to pay a bit extra; please follow the simple instructions at checkout. Please ensure we receive your consent/voluntary contribution no later than Friday 28th November 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Payne & Mrs Donnelly

Y2 Teaching Team